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Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----
From: Linda Hanson <hdgoldie@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, November 13, 2021 9:04 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate Increase Request from FPL 

Good Morning -

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/15/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12707-2021 

My husband and I understand that FPL has requested an additional increase in rates charged for electricity due to the 
increase in natural gas prices. For as long as we have resided in Florida, the commission has never denied a rate increase 
to FPL. We could only wish that our income had increased with the same percentage and regularity as our electricity 
rates. 

We are asking that, just once, you actually consider those of us who are impacted by these increases. FPL continues to 
enjoy record profits while those of us needing their services watch our buying power continue to erode due, in part, to 
astronomical utility bills. To my knowledge, no other electrical utility in the state finds it necessary to charge as much, or 
request increases as frequently, as FPL. We humbly request that, for once, you consider the "public" in Public Service 
and decline FPL's request for higher rates. 

Thank you, 
Linda Hanson-White & Richard White 
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